
WELCOME TO 
CANVAS!

Canvas is the learning management platform all K-12 students enrolled in the Flex Learning Track 
(current hybrid model) and K-8 students enrolled in the South Park Cyber Academy will use to access 
course information, instruction, assignments, activities and more. Canvas replaces Google Classroom. 
Time will be spent at the beginning of the school year to introduce students to Canvas. 

Canvas supports learning, no matter where it happens. Canvas can truly become a one-stop shop for 
South Park students and families. Canvas is an easy-to-use, cloud-based platform that allows for all 
of the resources and tools our teachers use to be in one place. Its integration with the district’s new 
student information system, PowerSchool, automatically enrolls students in courses. There’s no need 
for registration codes like other learning management systems. After logging in, students will see 
summaries of their assignments, announcements and other important information right on their Canvas 
dashboard. Customized notifications alert students to announcements they need to know.  Canvas also 
supports real-time instruction through Zoom and other video conference programs if the district needs 
to transition to Remote Learning 2.0.

LOGGING IN TO CANVAS

Students can log in to Canvas from Clever, the portal which launches immediately after a student logs 
on to his/her Chromebook. The username and password used for Canvas is the same username and 
password used to log in to the Chromebook and the student’s school email. In most instances, a student 
will be automatically logged in to Canvas. If your child experiences issues logging in to Canvas, please 
contact your child’s teacher or school office.


